
 
 

  

 

 
Tel: 01980 623407 
E-mail: admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher 
Mr. N. D. Roper B.Sc., NPQH 
School Business Manager 
Mrs. C. Busby B.A. (Hons), ADSBM 
 

 

 ANTROBUS ROAD 

 AMESBURY 
 WILTSHIRE SP4 7ND 
 
 
 

 
THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 
CAD/dah 
 
 
June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
As we approach the end of the year students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will be sitting some 
exams in order to support our judgements about progress in certain subjects, and to help 
students understand the key steps that they need to take in the following year.  
 
Year 7 will sit Science exams in science lessons on 21st June, and Maths exams in lesson 
time at various points (hence not on the official timetable).  English will be assessed using 
tasks completed in class as part of the normal assessment practice in that subject.  
 
Year 8 will sit two Maths papers and one Science paper. English will be assessed using 
tasks completed in class as part of the normal assessment practice in that subject. 
 
Year 9 will be sitting a Maths exam and an English Language exam. They have already 
completed a Science exam this year and will be assessed further on GCSE Science next 
year.   
 
Year 10 will sit 3 Science exams (all on the 15th June), 3 Maths exams, and an English 
Literature exam (except set 5 students who will sit an English Language Paper).  
 
Lessons and any additional Homework will be preparing students for the exams, and 
teachers will advise the students on what revision is necessary.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
C A Dean 
Deputy Headteacher 
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